

## NOTIFICATION

Further to the Notice issued vide Memo. No.REG/98/181 dated 07.03.2017, the undersigned is directed to convey with a view to draw attention of all students concerned that any kind of procession/get-together by the students of any Bhavana/Vibhaga of the University in the night of 11th. and 12th. March, 2017 is strictly prohibited so far as the safety and security of the students are concerned. All students of the University are hereby requested to extend necessary cooperation in compliance with the above direction of the University.

All Directors, Adhyakshas of Bhavanas, Proctor, Dean of Students Welfare, Heads of academic Departments / Centres are requested to kindly bring it to the notice of all students at the earliest for compliance. The Proctor is requested to circulate it among all the Hostels of the University immediately.

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.

No.REG/Notify/156/P & GT Date: 09.03.2017

Registrar (Acting) Visva-Bharati

Q~913/17

## Copy to:

- 1. All Directors/Principals of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. The Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres/Offices
- 3. Dean of Students Welfare
- 4. Proctor
- 5. Chief Medical Officer, P.M. Hospital
- 6. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers
- 7. C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor
- 8. Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor
- 9. Chief Security Officer
- 10. P.A. to the Registrar
- 11. University Webmaster To upload it in the University Website.